 U.S. Route 250 traffic impacts near McCauley Drive: Starting June 16, U.S. Route 250 will be reduced to one lane in each direction at the McCauley Drive intersection, which will also result in lane shifts on U.S. Route 250 and McCauley Drive.  Motorists are advised to expect increased travel time through this area until this phase of the project is complete. This work is part of the ongoing project to remove and replace the concrete pavement on U.S. Route 250 at McCauley Drive to the city of Uhrichsville north corporation limit. This work also includes the westbound off ramp from U.S. Route 36 to U.S. Route 250. The width restriction is 11-foot. The completion date is October 31, 2025.
